
Getting things done – Abbotsford Place
#dundeewestend

I have received concerns from many residents about the poor state of the
roadway in parts of Abbotsford Place and raised this with the City Council’s
Roads Maintenance Partnership.

I have now received the following helpful update :

“Abbotsford  Place  is  included  in  the  Structural  Inlay  Programme  for
2021-2022.

Structural  inlay  is  reconstruction  of  the  carriageway  at  those  spots
identified where deterioration of the road structure extends into the layers
below the wearing surface.

So, yes it is a new surface but more depth of the road surface will be
removed then be reconstructed to the existing road surface.

This will apply to targeted areas in Abbotsford Place so the whole of
Abbotsford Place carriageway will not be renewed/resurfaced.”
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